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Resounding acclaim from attendees: rave reviews for the worship service, impeccable organisation, and 

engaging activities for young children. 

 

Over 300 attendees, young and old, from across the United Kingdom, made the journey to Cleeve House 

to partake in a day of fellowship, worship and community. 

 

 
 

Attendees were notably impressed by the remarkable involvement and dedication of the younger 

members of our community, whose ownership and responsibility for the event played a pivotal role in its 

success. 

 

Another standout aspect of the event was the worship service, skillfully led by our talented younger 



 

 

members. The soul-stirring music they provided not only created an uplifting atmosphere but also 

contributed to the overall enjoyment and delight experienced by all attendees. 

 

And not to be forgotten, a delectable treat awaited all attendees - freshly churned ice cream, provided by 

the Cleeve House Management Team. The scrumptious ice cream left everyone longing for seconds, as its 

delightful taste became an unexpected highlight of the event! 

 

 
 

Here is some feedback we received from the event: 

 

"It was well-organised and it was good that younger members took on various responsibilities. I felt so 

much hope for the future of our movement." 

 

"I can see and feel the energy, excitement and enthusiasm of each and every one that comes from far or 

near, who came to attend the annual gathering. It may not be a perfect organisation but truly the heart that 

was put in it is amazing. For all the organisers, and all brothers and sisters involved in preparing the 

event, bravo and well done to all of you." 

 

"It was good to see that the younger members involved in many aspects of the gathering, good to see old 

friends and members who live further away." 

 

"Worship was top notch, I really enjoyed it, along with the nice smoothies/ice cream stalls etc. Grateful 

for the sport tournaments too." 

 

After the event, we collected feedback from the attendees, and with this valuable input in hand, we are 

committed to enhancing next year's Annual Gathering, ensuring it becomes an even more memorable 

occasion. 

 

 


